
CONGRATULATIONS TO  

Major Burt Himmer  

RECOGNIZES OUR STAFF ON GRADUATING 
Administrative Officers Course - 141st Class  

Please join us in congratulating Major Burt 
Himmer on his recent graduation from the 
University of Louisville, Southern Police 
Institute's Administrative Officers Course 
(AOC) - 141st class.   

The graduation ceremony was held today, 
May 9, 2019, and was the culmination of an 
intensive 12 week long program comprised of 
coursework in law enforcement issues, 
diagnostic problem solving, and 
administrative law. This course engaged the 
individual creativity and initiative through the 
analytical examination of issues and problems 
faced by contemporary law enforcement 
executives.  

While attending this program, Burt was 
elected as the Sargent at Arms for his 
graduating class.  

We are very proud of Major Himmer’s  

accomplishments and know that his professional 

growth will continue to directly benefit our 

 Division's mission as well as the law enforcement 

 community as a whole. 


